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Dear Missionaries of the Noble Ninth District,

 

I would like to first say thank you so very much for making the former series of annual conferences 
amazing and for a wonderful turnout for the planning meeting. What a time! Thank you, Madame 
President Whiting, Episcopal Officers, Conference Branch Presidents and Officers along with YPD 
Conference Directors for the time energy and effort in making sure that all of our annual conferences 
were executed with excellence. In addition, I would like to thank you all for the large numbers of 
Missionaries who joined us for planning meeting in Montgomery. We were able to hear all of the 
Episcopal Officer’s reports and vote and approve our budget for the upcoming conference year.

As we prepare for our upcoming 40th Annual District WMS Convention, we first ask that every 
Missionary be in prayer for God to move in a unique and wonderful way as we gather in Troy, 
Alabama. Next, if you have not registered, please do so as soon as possible through your Conference 
Branch President. I am calling for ALL Missionaries to join us. We want to make sure that we are 
adequately prepared for everyone who attends.  There will be no on site registration. 

Lastly, it is important to note that during our time in Troy, we will elect our Episcopal Officers and 
share our goals for the upcoming conference year. 

There is much work to be done and we are stronger together.

 

Blessings,

 

Supervisor McAllister

We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to 
continue the ministry of Jesus Christ by service and 

witness in the world.

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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Greetings, 

Thank you for ALL that you do to support Missions!

As we gather together in this season of Thanksgiving, we are filled with gratitude for the many blessings God 
has bestowed upon us, and we are especially thankful for the incredible work that each of you do in advancing 
His mission.  Your unwavering dedication to serving others embodies the true spirit of love, compassion, and 
faith.  The selflessness and commitment you demonstrate in spreading God’s word and helping those in need 
are a testament to the strength of your belief and the depth of your compassion.

We are deeply appreciative of the countless hours of service and support that you give, whether through 
organizing outreach programs, supporting mission projects, or offering prayers for those who are hurting.  Your 
work goes beyond just the physical acts of service; it is a beacon of light that reflects God’s love in a world that 
often feels dark.

This year, as we reflect on all that we are thankful for, let us not forget the powerful impact of the Women’s 
Missionary Society.  We inspire others to live out their faith and to love and serve others each day. Our 
commitment to missions and outreach reminds us that the work is all divine.

We also want to take a moment to recognize the bonds that unite us.  Our shared vision, mutual encouragement, 
and deep sense of sisterhood are invaluable.  It is through our unity that so many lives are transformed, and it is 
through our collaborative efforts that we can collectively make a difference.  Together, we exemplify the power 
of community and the importance of coming together for a greater purpose.

As we continue to move forward in the Mission that God has called us to, may we always be reminded of the 
abundant blessings He has given us.  May our hearts remain filled with gratitude, and may we continue to 
support and uplift one another as we strive to be faithful servants of His love.  Thank you for all that you do 
and for being a shining example of Christ’s love in action.

Happy Thanksgiving to each of you and thanks for moving Missions Forward in the Ninth Episcopal District!

Love and Blessings, 
Sherryl Whiting 
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally 

“Lend a Hand, Lift Others Up, and Link Communities” 



MISSIONS FORWARD |3

ATTIRE information: 
Wednesday:  We will travel in the Indigo Button Down Shirt with black bottom. 

Opening Worship Service - White with Corsage 
Thursday:  On the day that we read our report, we will wear the Royal Blue Pearl 
Trimmed Cardigan with White 
Friday: Black with the 9th District Scarf 
Saturday: White with Corsage 
All of the items (Royal Blue Pearl Trimmed Cardigan, 9th District Scarf, Indigo 
Button down Shirt) can be found and purchased in the Ninth District Store by 
going to 9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org and clicking on the green banner (Ninth 
District WMS Store)

http://9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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We are excited aboutThe 
Ninth Episcopal 

District’s 40th Annual 
WMS Convention.  It is 

thoughtfully designed 
this year to “Stir Up 

The Gifts”.  The 40th 
Convention hopes you 

will be excited 
spiritually, mentally and 

inspired to Move 
Missions Forward.

Please REGISTER with your  
Conference Branch President 

The Registration is $100 
Looking forward to seeing you!

Agenda 
Friday-Attire (Christmas Colors): 
3 P.M. Welcome Program 
7 P.M. Christmas Concert 

Saturday-Attire (White): 
8 A.M. Continental Breakfast 
1 P.M. EmpowerHER Luncheon 
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We will attend the concert during our WMS 
Convention and the Tickets will be available 
once you get to Troy.
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60rtex-4f.myshopify.com
Click on the link above or type the information below in your browser.

PLEASE VISIT OUR STORE! 
There is something for everyone.

Ms. Sherryl Stovall Whiting, Episcopal WMS President 
Mrs. Deana Young McAllister, Episcopal Supervisor 
Bishop Julius Harrisson McAllister, Jr., Presiding Prelate
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The ANGELS have arrived and the information has been disseminated!

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!
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Tutwiler Prison Ministry  

The Julia Tutwiler Prison for Women is a prison for women of the Alabama Department of 
Corrections (ADOC), located in Wetumpka, Alabama. All female inmates entering ADOC are 
sent to the receiving unit in Tutwiler. Tutwiler houses Alabama's female death row, which 
qualifies it for the "maximum security" classification.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Alabama_Department_of_Corrections
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Alabama_Department_of_Corrections
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wetumpka,_Alabama
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Alabama
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Death_row
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!
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NOVEMBER 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
BEREAVED FAMILLIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


